Late Correspndence
June 16, 2020 Special City Council Meeting

From: Rick Tejada-Flores

Sent: Saturday, June 13, 2020 3:00 PM

To: Lorrayne Leong

Cc: Amber Evans; Chadrick Smalley; Sharon Wilchar

Subject: Re: [External] Reminder of Virtual Public Art Committee Appointments on Tuesday, June 16

Dear Lorrayne,

Thanks for the update on the appointment process to the Public Art Committee at the city council meeting. I've
reviewed the applicants for the five vacant slots, and noticed that four are current members, and that Harley Jenson and
| are former members who are asking to be reappointed. Mr Jensen and | both served on the committee at the same
time, and | was impressed by what he contributed to the process. | feel uncomfortable asking the council to choose
between us, so | am withdrawing my application. | am still committed to the city's efforts in the arts, and may consider
reapplying in the future.

Best wishes,

Rick Tejada-Flores
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